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October 30, 2020 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 
  
This year has definitely presented our students and staff with many challenges, so the 
support of our parents/guardians has been vital to the continuance of in-person learning 
and the success of our virtual students.  With the added strain and stress on our families 
and students, we felt that additional time off during the Thanksgiving holiday would allow 
everyone an opportunity to take a breath before the final push to the end of the 
semester.  This year, there will be NO SCHOOL, including DISTRICT distance/virtual 
instruction, Monday and Tuesday, November 23-24.  Wednesday through Friday is 
already scheduled as NO SCHOOL for students/staff due to the Thanksgiving holiday.   

If you should have any questions or concerns, please reach out to Mr. Brian Wishard, 
Assistant Superintendent for Student Services at bwishard@warrensburgr6.org or 660-
747-7823.  Thank you again for ALL your support these past months. 

  
Andy 
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